
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 246 OF 2018

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS LOEB, LEGGETT, SOKOL, HYDE, MAGOWAN,

HOGAN, WILD, DRISCOLL AND VACANT

AUTHORIZING A MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE WARREN

COUNTY TOURISM DEPARTMENT AND WARREN COUNTY INFORMATION

TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT FOR COMPUTER SUPPORT SERVICES

RESOLVED, that the Warren County Board of Supervisors hereby authorizes a Memorandum of

Understanding between the Warren County Tourism Department and the Warren County Information

Technology Department for the provision of computer support services commencing on January 1, 2018,

in an amount not to exceed Twenty-Two Thousand Dollars ($22,000) per year, to be billed in quarterly

installments of Five Thousand Five Hundred Dollars ($5,500) and, be it further

RESOLVED, that this Memorandum of Understanding will continue under the same terms and

conditions unless terminated by either party, contingent on the availability of funding in the Tourism

Department budget, in a form approved by the County Attorney.
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